

DFW YAHSYOUNG AT HEART **S**KIERS

Phone: 214-628-5569

Email:

Web:

President / Webmaster - Greg Jones

Vice President -- Maggie Phillips

Secretary/Newsletter - Pam Terrell

Treasurer -Beach Aten

Membership/Publicity - Bill Nickell

TSC Delegate – Marlow Muldoon

Past President/TSC Alt. - Charles Chapman

JANUARY 2012

info@dfwyoungatheartskiers.org

www.dfwyoungatheartskiers.org

"You don't stop playing because you grow old; you grow old because you stop playing"

MESSAGE FROM THE PREZ/Webmaster - Greg Jones info@dfwyoungatheartskiers.org

We had a terrific turnout for the annual pot luck Christmas party at Beach and Kathy Aten's. By my count, there were 35 members there (about 2/3 of membership) and two guests. The food was excellent, and, as always, the gift exchange was fun. Many thanks to Beach and Kathy for hosting the party this year, to Joyce Muldoon for preparing the delicious brisket and to Pam and Allen for the group salad & running the wine errands for us.

Looking forward, I wish everyone a <u>Happy and Prosperous New Year</u>. See you on the slopes!

NOTES FROM THE VP – Maggie Phillips

www.dfwyoungatheartskiers.org

MEMBERSHIP/Publicity - Bill Nickell

469-547-1818

bn5525@aol.com

We are continuing to get inquiries from our web site and limited publications with new members joining each month. Our membership is slightly up with 52 members currently on our roster. We have gotten a few things published recently but we need more. Once again, please let me know if you have any publicity or promotion ideas. I will promptly follow up on any prospects I receive. Our best prospects usually come from members recommending friends and acquaintances so please talk us up. Thanks again to Greg for putting together an excellent web site and to everyone that has introduced new skiers to our club.

LET'S PLAY TOGETHER-

Biking and Hiking Saturday Mornings

Campian Bike/Hike Outings - The Muldoons

The last outing was held December 31 on a gorgeous afternoon – we couldn't believe it was December. We hope to resume our regular Saturday outings but who knows about the Texas weather. We still need ten for those mimosas.

Texas Ski Council Update - Marlow Muldoon info@dfwyoungatheartskiers.org

Unfortunately we were not able to attend the December delegate meeting in Houston. Here are a few highlights from that meeting.

Numbers for future trips are shown below:

370 persons are signed up for the Snowmass trip (10 clubs staying at 8 different properties) - Jan 7 - 14

169 people from 7 clubs going to Heavenly. Feb 11-18

87 people (including 10 children) going to Sun Valley. - March 10-17

90 people from 7 clubs going to Galapagos. Summer, 2012

The 2012 Bid Fest will be held March 30 – April 1 in San Antonio headquartered at the Drury Plaza Hotel. More information later.

The delegates decided to move the Thanksgiving ski trip to early December. These dates will be discussed at the Bid Fest.

For information on the national ski council federation GO ON THE NET TO SKI CLUB AND PASS WORD (member)

Other upcoming TSC activities below:

TSC Traditional
Snowmass, CO
January 10-16, 2012 (6 nights)
Trip Leader- Pam

TSC Winter Shootout
HEAVENLY, CA & NV
February 14-19, 2012 (5 nights)
Trip Leader - Charles

2012 TSC Summer Expedition
GALAPAGOS ISLANDS
August 2012

TSC Final Showdown
Sun Valley, ID
March 10-17, 2012

2012 TSC BidFest San Antonio, TX March 29- April 1

WE NEED YOUR HELP

Have you accessed our website lately? New photos, new roster!

Reminder- Need your help!!! Web update- In order to access the "Members Only" section and our club roster on our website a person must have an email address. If you do not currently have an email address please register for a free one from either Google, Yahoo, Hotmail (or other). Once you have it your Webmaster can assign you a pass code for our Members Only section. Every library offers NC use of computers. Thanks for your assistance (remember, all libraries have computer access at N/C to anyone with a library card) Greg

<u>Pictures are worth a thousand words! Email your photos to Greg and you'll be</u> <u>featured on YAHS website</u> www.dfwyoungatheartskiers.org

IT'S SNOW FUN IN THE MAKING!

December 2012-

January 2012- YAHS Ski Snowmass 10th-16th (6 nights/Pam)**
February 2012- YAHS Ski Heavenly 14th-19th (5 nights/Charles)**
March 2012- TSC Bidfest 29th-April 1st (Marlow)
April 2012- YAHS Annual Potluck Meeting (Joneses'/Grapevine)
May 2012- Annual Brunch
June 2012July 2012August 2012- Muldoon's Annual Swim-fest
September 2012October 2012November 2012-

DFW YAHS With TSC "Traditional" YAHS to SNOWMASS, CO

January 10-16 2012

28 participants with departure in 10 days!!!!!!

Other News, Updates and Information

\$\$\$ and **SENSE**

Magnetic Ski Carrier-holds 2 pr. of skis, fits on top all makes of cars, stores in trunk. Cost was around \$100 plus, selling for \$30. Have 2 carriers (total 4 pr. skis) for \$50. Call Paula Thomson at 817-860-4441, leave message.

WE'VE BEEN PLAYING

Monthly Calendar- watch for updates! Contact HOST of each activity with any questions. -refer to your Club Roster for Email addresses and phone numbers (available on our website, "Members Only" section)..

OUR MONEY GUY- Beach Aten

Detailed information available in "Members Only" section of website.

info@dfwyoungatheartskiers.org see you next month.....

YAHS

214-628-5569